Blackshaw Newsletter



www.blackshaw.bolton.sch.uk

Dear Parents,

The children have worked exceptionally hard and have enjoyed many exciting visits and workshops. The school is undergoing some repair work over Easter and we are having new flooring fitted. On behalf of the Governors and Staff, thank you for your continuing support this

term, it is greatly appreciated. Many thanks, Mrs Baron



Our new website is now up and running! Please take time to have a look. We will aim to keep the calendar updated at all times. You will also find information and photos of activities taking place in each year group.

www.blackshaw.bolton.sch.uk

Dates for your diary

Thursday 4th April

PTA Easter Bingo 6.00-8.00pm

Monday 8th April

Year 1 Trip to Bolton

Tuesday 9th April

Egg, Garden and Easter Bonnet Competition

Y2 R.E. Trip

9.00am - Year 5 Class Assembly

Wednesday 10th April

School Closes for Easter Break

Tuesday 23rd April

School Opens for summer term

Friday 26th April

Community Outdoor Celebration 4.00 -5.30pm

We are holding a Parent and Community Celebration event on 26th April, to share the work the children have been doing as part of our outdoor learning project.

More details will follow.



We still have a few places left in our Nursery Class for September 2019. We can offer part time or full time places to children who are 3 or 4 years old.

If anyone is interested in a place, please contact the office on 01204 333505 for further information.



We are delighted to announce that for the second year running we have won the

Primary Team Maths Challenge.

Congratulations to our wonderful children

who took part:

Caitlin Glaister

Ethan Eslick

Blake Braganca

Laura Fearnley



Please can you make sure that we have up to date contact and medical information for our records. Thank you